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DEPARTEMEN PENDIDIKAN DAN KEBUDAYAAN

KANTOR WILAYAH PROPINSI SULAWESI SELATAN

Jalan Perintis Kemerdekaan Km. 10 Tamalanrea Ujung Pandahg 90245
Telp. 510257, 512079, 512081, 512082, 512083, 512084, 512085, 512087, 512089, 512090, 512091, Fax. 513995

March 10, 1999

Dear Mr. Shane L. Stone ,
I already accepted your letter, and thanks for your contact me and I happy to know you .

I would like to thank for your hospitality, encouragement and understanding during my
time in your country as you still on Chief Minister of Australia’s Northern Territory.

My regards to you and your family and I thank you for your time to contact me and
supports that you always extended to me and more important that I hope you will enjoy
your retired and success in your new bussiness .

Yours truly,
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